
Shiocton Elementary School 

N5650 Broad Street, P.O. Box 68 

Shiocton, WI 54170-0068 

(920) 986-3351 ext. 721 

 

August 1, 2023 

 

Dear Families of Four-Year-Old Kindergarten Students: 
 

Welcome to K4! 😊 We are so excited that the first day of 

school is quickly approaching!  Our number one goal will be to work, in conjunction with you, to 

ensure Four-Year-Old Kindergarten will be an exciting and beneficial experience for your child.  We 

will be making every effort to ensure that your child not only concludes the year with positive 

memories, but is prepared, as best as possible, for Kindergarten. 
 

The first day for four-year old kindergarten students will be Tuesday, August 29.  Therefore, please 

note that there will be no busing for K4 students until this date.  Classes will meet Monday through 

Thursday from 7:57 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Children being dropped off at school on any day should not 

arrive prior to 7:50 a.m. to allow time for the staff to prepare for the day.  Please plan your arrival 

accordingly.   
 

We would like to invite you and your child to the Open House on Wednesday, August 23, from 4:30-

6:00 p.m. followed by a Welcome Back Social outside from 6:00-7:30 p.m.  Feel free to drop off all 

supplies during this time, but please make sure all items are labeled with your child’s name.  Then, on 

Monday, August 28, there will be a special K4 Meeting (for Parents/Guardians only) which will last 

about an hour on the date and times listed below.  You only need to attend one session, so please 

choose the time that best fits your schedule.  Here you will hear more specific information about Four-

Year-Old Kindergarten than you received during the Orientation last May.  If you have a conflict, 

please do not worry; there will be a recording of one of the meetings that can be shared out with all 

K4 families for those who might have a conflict and be unable to attend in person.   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

K4 Parent/Guardian Meeting - Monday, August 28 
 

8:30 a.m.     OR     1:00 p.m. 
(*Please buzz in at the elementary entrance & then check in at the PK-6 Office.) 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Enjoy the remainder of the summer.  We look forward to seeing you soon!   
 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Griesbach      Mrs. Romenesko    Miss Nushart      Mrs. Solowicz 

PK-6 Principal         K4 Teacher       K4 Teacher        K4 Teacher 


